
 

 
Team,  
 
Voting opens tomorrow at 12am on Thursday 9 April 2020 and will close at 11:59pm on Friday 
17 April 2020.  
 
All employees who are eligible to vote on the Proposed Agreement should have received a 
letter to your home from CorpVote with your Voter Access Code. 
 
You will also receive the Voter Access Code from CorpVote by email at 12am Thursday 9 April 
2020 (when voting opens) and by text message at 8am Thursday 9 April 2020. 
 
If you do not receive your Voter Access Code by at least one of these methods, please reach out 
to CorpVote on support@corpvote.com.au or call 1300 147 797. 
 
Your vote is important. Please take the time to vote and have your say. 
 
Regards 
 
Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer 
On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team 
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